
School Advisory Committee   Bamberg Middle High School  

February 4, 2013 
 

MINUTES 

 

Members present:  Kim Holden, Vice-Chair; Marianna Miller, Chair, Theresa Jones,  Wade Krauchi, 

Faculty Representatives;  Ken Younkin, Assistant Principal, Archie Johnson, Command Representative, 

Alexandra Holden, Student. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 3:30 on Monday, February 4, 2013.   

 

 

Commander’s Comments/SLO Comments 

 The Installation Advisory Committee (IAC) meetings have been scheduled and are posted.  The 

first meeting will include election of officers.   

 The schools have new projected numbers based on DEROS and other data from Bamberg units.  

This information will be shared with administration as soon as possible.   

 Increased interaction with off-post local German schools is being fostered for next year.  We 

have local German school who are interested in visiting our schools next year. 

 AFAP is scheduled for February 7 and 8.  Teens will be encouraged to address quality of life 

issues at Bamberg and in the military in general.  Representatives from BMHS are encouraged to 

participate. 

 

Principal’s Report 

Mr. Younkin reported the following: 

 Terra Nova is scheduled for March 11 through 15.  

 An SAT online program with login available to our students has been contracted by DoDDS.  

Additional information will be provided as the program is available. 

 CSI information update:  Bamberg MHS reached its goal of increasing the reading score by 5%!  

In addition, the goals for 2012-2013 have been reworked to include a math goal and a reading 

goal.  

New Business/Information  None 

  

Old Business/Information  None 

 

 April 1, Monday, 3:30 in the Large Conference Room at BMHS 

 

 



 

Open Forum 

Commanders’ visits to the schools are planned again for this year.  The format for the event is being 

worked on at this time.  BES and BMHS will be scheduled for separate visits, and may be scheduled on 

separate days, depending on the available time for commanders and S3’s. 

 

Guidelines for Open Forum:  items may be presented by members on any issue relevant to the Bamberg 

MHS SAC.  Each presentation must not exceed three (3) minutes per issue during the Open Forum part 

of the meeting. 

 

Next meeting is to be held on April 1, 2013 at 1530 in the Large Conference Room. 

 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 1555 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

/s/ Theresa Jones, Secretary 

Bamberg MHS 


